University of Minnesota

Twin Cities Campus

Anatomy Bequest Program Medical School www.bequest.umn.edu 3-005 Hasselmo Hall 312 Church Street, S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55455 TEL: 612-625-1111 FAX: 612-625-1688 email: bequest@umn.edu

March 23, 2015

Mr. Thaddeus Pope 859 Hoyt Avenue West St Paul, MN 55117

Dear Mr. Pope,

The receipt of your pre-death whole body donation consent form is acknowledged. The original form that you returned to us will be kept on file in Jackson Hall on the Minneapolis campus. Enclosed is a donor wallet card. It is important that your physician, family, and/or your friends know of your intent to donate, so they can make sure your wishes are carried out.

On behalf of the people of Minnesota and the future generations of health professionals trained at the University of Minnesota, I want to express our deep appreciation and gratitude to you for the contribution you are willing to make to the welfare of humankind.

Sincerely

Angela McArthur Director

Anatomy Bequest Program

Congela McChthur